
Subject: Clemency letter 
 
From: "Friedman, Josh" <Joshua_N_Friedman@who.eop.gov> 
Date:  Mon, November 9, 2015 6:13 pm 
To:      "lbanks@a-justcause.com" <lbanks@a-justcause.com> 
 
Hi Lamont, 
  
Roy Austin referred to me your email containing a letter from Judge H. Lee Sarokin of October 30, 2015. 
I write to confirm receipt of that letter, and to let you know that the information has been forwarded to 
the Office of the Pardon Attorney at the Department of Justice. More information about the Office of 
the Pardon Attorney can be found here, http://www.justice.gov/pardon, including information about 
the clemency application and review process. 
 
Thank you, and please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
  
Josh 
  
Joshua N. Friedman 
Special Assistant to the President and Associate Counsel Office of the White House Counsel  
joshua_n_friedman@who.eop.gov<mailto:joshua_n_friedman@who.eop.gov>   
(202) 456-2948 
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